-378-

845 N. Main Street, Suite 6
Providence, Rl 02904
401.270.7275

July 11, 2019

Council President Ms. Sabina Matos
Providence City Hall
Providence, Rl 02903

Dear Council President Matos and Honorable Members of the Providence City Council,

This letter is to inform you that | am resigning from my position as member of the PERA
Board effective Friday, July, 12. It has been an honor and privilege to be a member of
PERA. However, due to extensive work and family commitments, | am no longer able to
dedicate the time that | feel is needed to serve this very important board. | was honored
to work with a group of committed individuals that strive to make Providence a better
place to live and work for all.

With gratitude and appreciation for the work you all do,

4 M~

Jorge C. Armesto, Ph.D., Ed.M.
Licensed Psychologist

IN CITY COUNCIL
JUL 1 82019

READ
WHEREUPON IT IS ORDERED THAT

THi SAME BE RECEIVED,
CLERK




